
Feedback on Legally Blind Assistance 

Coordination Experience 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To [Coordinator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on my recent experience 

with the assistance coordination provided for legally blind individuals. 

Firstly, I would like to commend your team for their exceptional support during the entire 

process. The resources and guidance provided were incredibly helpful in navigating the 

challenges faced by legally blind individuals. The information sessions were informative and 

tailored to our specific needs. 

Furthermore, the one-on-one assistance made a significant difference in my ability to access 

services efficiently. Your coordinators were patient and understanding, which fostered a 

welcoming and encouraging environment. 

However, there are a few areas that could use improvement. Timeliness in response to inquiries 

could be enhanced, as there were instances where follow-ups took longer than expected. 

Additionally, expanding the range of assistive technology demonstrations would be beneficial for 

individuals to explore various options available to them. 

Overall, my experience was positive, and I appreciate the dedication your team shows towards 

advocating for the needs of the legally blind community. I look forward to seeing how the 

program evolves in the future. 

Thank you for your commitment and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


